
IMMUNIZATION 
�CLINIC
PRIOR TO EXCLUSION DAY

McDaniel High School

Wednesday, April 13, 2022� 

3:45 PM - 6:30 PM�

Contact your school if you have questions about updating your child’s immunization record.  
For information about the upcoming immunization clinic at McDaniel High School, reach out to:  
Leti Ayala, Health Services Coordinator, at layalaguillen@pps.net.

PPS, in collaboration with Multnomah County Health Department and MESD, 
will hold an immunization clinic on Wednesday, April 13, 2022 from 3:45 
- 6:30 PM at McDaniel High School for all PPS students whose childhood 
vaccinations are not current. COVID-19 vaccines will also be available for 
students with exclusion letters.

Per Oregon law, students whose immunization records are not 
current by April 20, 2022 will not be able to attend school until their 
information is updated. 

An Exclusion letter was sent out to all students and families on March 2, 2022. 

In addition to the McDaniel High 
School immunization clinic:

MCHD and MESD will offer an 
immunization clinic for school-
age children and youth (K-12) on 
Saturday, April 16, 2022 at David 
Douglas High School.

Student Health Centers are no cost 
medical clinics, located within high 
schools. They are available to all 
Multnomah County families with 
school-age children and youth. 
Call your nearest location for an 
appointment and to update school 
immunizations: 

North/Northeast: 
Roosevelt HS (503-988-3909) 
Jefferson HS (503-988-3360)
Parkrose HS (503-988-3392) 
McDaniel HS (503-988-3382)

Southeast: 
Franklin HS (503-988-3370) 
Benson HS (503-916-5151)
Cleveland HS (503-988-3350)

East County:  
David Douglas HS (503-988-3554) 
Reynolds HS (503-988-3340)
Centennial HS (503-988-5488)


